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MEETINGS 
Tuesdays 6pm for 6.30pm 
Kooyong Lawn Tennis Club 

489 Glenferrie Road 
Kooyong   Vic   3144 

Melways Map Ref 59 C3

Bookings Richard Blakeman 
secretary@glenferrierotary.org.au

Contact Bob Carey for all attendance 
matters by midday  

Friday prior to the Tuesday meeting 
attendance@glenferrierotary.org.au

If you do not attend a meeting and 
have not informed Bob of your 

absence by mid-day of the previous 
Friday, you will be obliged to pay 
for the meal. If you wish to bring 
a partner, visitor or guest, please 

inform Bob no later than midday of 
the previous Friday.

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 25 October 2016

Our “Lift the Lid” evening last Tuesday raised a total of $936.00. That’s a 
wonderful result for a meeting of 30 people – thanks to everyone who 
attended and made this such a great night.  Congratulations to Charles for 
all the organization he put into the evening and to Ian Salek for being our 
auctioneer and chair.  

Acknowledging the Melbourne Spring Racing Season it was entertaining 
to hear from Matt Hyland (who is Brendan Rice’s son-in-law) on Tuesday 
evening also. I found his stories about growing up in a racing family and his 
career as a jockey most interesting.  

Voting has now closed on our survey regarding the meal price increase at 
KLTC.  I do hope that all our members took up the opportunity to make 
their views heard.   

Garden Designfest is on 12-13 November and your assistance is appreciated 
if you are able to help that weekend.  The club will be paid for their 
assistance.

On Tuesday 8th November we will hear from Lien Trien on her experiences 
being a Rotary Peace Scholar.

Have a good week.

Yours in Rotary, Carol 

DUTIES

Date Set up /Down Cashiers Welcome

No Meeting - Melbourne Cup Day

8 November Brendan Rice Jeremy Romanes, John Suriano Lynette Spencer

15 November Helena Wimpole Ian Salek, Charles Tran Ian Willmott

22 November Robert Winspear Wayne Worladge, Michael Hills Mike Berry

29 November Bob Carey Ian Dobson, Keith Duncan Michelle Boden

06 December Paul Gregory Don Heath, Newton Langford Teresa Liu

If you have not performed a duty before, please ask an experienced  
member to show you what needs to be done.   

If unable to do your duty, please swap with another member and inform John Suriano

PROGRAM

DATE SPEAKER TOPIC CHAIR

No Meeting - Melbourne Cup Day

08 November Lien Trien Being a Rotary Global Grant Scholar Cheryl Pisterman

15 November Glenferrie Rotary AGM Carol Benson

22 November Jim Prokhovnik ROMAC Mark Ellis

29 November DG Neville John TBA Norm Fary

06 December Barry Minster The Olympics & Me! Chamil Fernando

Remember:  Partners and guests are always welcome to join us!!
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LAST WEEK’S MEETING

After the ‘Lift The Lid’ Auction to raise funds for Australian Rotary Health and, in particular research 
into Mental Illness, our Guest Speaker was Matthew Hyland. Matthew spoke of growing up in the Horse 
Racing industry and his continuing involvement. His famous father was the jockey, Pat Hyland. Pat was a 
Melbourne Cup-winning jockey, just recently inducted into the Australian Racing Hall of Fame.
Pat Hyland was the winner of more than 2,380 races during his decorated career over 30 years in Victoria. 
Pat gathered the grand slam of major races by winning the Melbourne Cup, Caulfield Cup and Cox Plate. In 
1985 Pat won the Melbourne Cup on ‘What A Nuisance’. In 1984 he won the Caulfield Cup on ‘Affinity’ and 
in 1965 the Cox Plate on ‘Star Affair‘. Matthew also told us how his father had won the prestigious Golden 
Slipper Stakes in Sydney on ‘Vain’ in 1969, a horse trained by Jim Maloney who was a father figure to Pat.
Matt’s journey has followed that of his father. He has been a jockey - until injuring his back - a Trainer 
and interestingly is in a current role as a Coach and Mentor to young jockeys. He has taken a role with 
the Victorian Jockey’s Association that provides support for jockeys and their families through the Jockey 
Assistance Programme. Matthew told us of the ever increasing involvement of women in the industry as 
jockeys.
Mathew spoke of the sheer hard work behind what the public undoubtedly sees as the glamour of horse 
racing.  As a jockey often in fierce competition with his famous father, then as a Trainer his mornings 
started at around 3:45am.  He described the routine as relentless, akin to having to get up seven days a 
week to “milk the cows”. Matthew these days has a far more normal life.
Matthew Hyland is Brendan and Lorraine Rice’s son-in-law and is married to their daughter Kate.

Ian Salek

clockwise from below: all sorts of hats; 
auctioneer in full swing; more hats and a 
raffle prize; an elegant President; guest 
speaker, Matt Hyland
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BREAD RUN ROSTER

Date	 Person 1	 Person 2

03 November	 Michelle Boden	 Volunteer?

10 November	 Lynette Spencer	 Bob Carey

17 November	 TBA	 TBA

24 November	 John Hudson	 ???

If you are unable to do your duty, please arrange a 
replacement and let Charles Tran know.

Lift the Lid on Mental Illness Evening
On Tuesday the 25th of October, the members 
and guests of Glenferrie Rotary took part in the 
Lift the Lid on Mental Illness at KLTC. It was great 
to see many Rotarians and their partners came 
to the event many wearing some quite “exotic” 
head gear. There were many raffle prizes and 
also many items were auctioned. Overall, we 
managed to raise up to $1000 for that night 
which was a fantastic result for our club. All 
the money will be donated to Australia Rotary 
Health for their research programs to combat 
mental illness.  Congratulation to our winners in 
the raffle and also our bidders in the auction.

Charles Tran 
Community Service Director 

Congratulations to the winners of the 
Melbourne Cup Sweep

The results of the Melbourne Cup Sweep for 
which barriers were randomly drawn:

SWEEP NO 1.
First Marley Harries 
Barrier No 17.  Horse No 17 Alamadin
Second Peter Harries 
Barrier 23.  Horse No. 13 Heartbreak City
Third Mark Ellis 
Barrier 12. Horse No.6. Hartnell.

SWEEP NO 2.
First Connie Gregory 
Barrier No 17.  Horse No 17 Alamadin
Second Paul Gregory 
Barrier 23.  Horse No. 13 Heartbreak City
Third Don Heath 
Barrier 12. Horse No.6. Hartnell.

Proceeds will be distributed at next meeting

PAUL HARRIS BREAKFAST
22 NOVEMBER 2016

“HOLDING THEM TO ACCOUNT”
On behalf of Rotary Central Melbourne, 

this is a reminder of the forthcoming Paul 
Harris Breakfast. This year’s speaker 
is Tim Cartwright who was appointed 
as the State’s Family Violence Reform 

Implementation Monitor in August 2016.

Details and booking (speak with Ian Salek)

NOTE: one does NOT have to be a Paul Harris 
Fellow to attend this breakfast event!!

NOVEMBER IS FOUNDATION MONTH

And our next week’s speaker is representative 
of the projects funded by our Club’s Foundation 
contributions. Lien Trinh was a recipient of a 
Rotary Foundation Global Scholarship.

Find out more about Lien on: https://
soundcloud.com/774-abc-melbourne/the-
conversation-hour-with-jon-faine-thursday-
september-8-2016


